
 

 

Circular No. (07) of 2022  

regarding Islamic New Year 1444 AH holiday 

 

To: All Ministries & Federal entities 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) 

would like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors.  
 

On the occasion of the upcoming Islamic New Year 1444; as per the 

Cabinet Resolution No. (28/10) of 2021 endorsing the new workweek 

for the Federal Government; and the official holidays calendar approved 

by the Cabinet Resolution No (23/16) of 2020 for public and private 

sectors;  
 

The Authority has the pleasure of announcing to all ministries and 

federal entities that the Islamic New Year holiday will be on the first day 

of Muharram, and corresponding day in Gregorian calendar. 
 

On this blessed occasion, we would like to take this opportunity to 

extend our heartfelt congratulations to the President His Highness 

Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan; His Highness Sheikh Mohamed 

bin Rashid Al Maktoum, Vice-President and Prime Minister of the UAE 

and Ruler of Dubai, and their Highnesses the Supreme Council Members 

and Rulers of the Emirates, wishing them good health and happiness.  
 

We also offer congratulations to the people of the UAE and Arab and 

Islamic nations around the world.  
                                                               Issued on July 26, 2022 

Laila Obaid Al Suwaidi,  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources  


